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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Tuesday, 23 March 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

We refer to the recent positive COVID-19 case reported at the Kelab Golf 

Negara Subang (KGNS). 

 

We would like to advise all Members and their guests who have visited 

the KGNS to kindly self-quarantine and refrain from entering RSGC 

premises for a period of ten (10) days from 22 March 2021. 

 

Please pay extra attention to your health and monitor for any COVID-19 

symptoms. Seek immediate medical attention if you have any of the 

symptoms. 

 

Let us continue to be vigilant and look out for each other, please stay safe. 
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